
 
 

  

 

15 July 2022 Office of the National Librarian 
National Library of New Zealand 

PO Box 1467 
Wellington 6140 

Phone +64 4 474 3000 
dia.govt.nz  

Sandra Bianciardi 
fyi-request-19611-
62357466@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Ms Bianciardi 

Follow up to Official Information Act (1982) request 2122-0819 

Thank you for your email of 30 June 2022, seeking clarification in relation to the above.  

You had asked whether: 

• The Internet Archive agreement related to the Overseas Published Collection[s] has 
been cancelled, or modified or is still running as was previously and; 

• If modified, you wish to receive a complete and updated list of the books selected for 
this agreement. 

The Internet Archive agreement has not been cancelled or modified. No action has been 
taken in relation to the agreement. The donation of titles to the Internet Archive is on hold, 
as, noted in my previous response to you, the National Library is reconsidering its plan for 
the Overseas Published Collections. 

Further information can be found at https://natlib.govt.nz/about-us/strategy-and-
policy/collections-policy/overseas-published-collection-management#latest-update-from-te-
pouhuaki-national-librarian.  

Ngā mihi 

 

Rachel Esson 
Te Pouhuaki National Librarian 
National Library of New Zealand 
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